Ni MEPS et

Welcome Week 2022

In the year 2022, the MEPS program had
the pleasure to receive 24 new students
from 17 different countries. Thus, this was
a good opportunity to warmly welcome
our new cohort.

After showing them around the campus
and the city center including the two
castles we invited them to the annual
ceremony. The event took place on
October 12, bringing together these new
and senior students, professors and staff.

The introduction of the new students was
accompanied by speeches of Prof. Hunold
as the program director, our alumna Dariya
Kiraeva, and Prof. Fugger from the
University of Cologne who insightfully
presented the field of Market Design.




